SAND LAKE COMMUNITY COUNCIL AGENDA JUNE 13TH MONDAY 2005 SPUHLER HALL, CALVARY CHURCH 80TH AND JEWEL LAKE RD MONDAY NIGHT 7:00PM

7:00PM	INTRO/LEGISLATORS REPORTING
7:30PM	ASSEMBLY UPDATES
7:50PM	MINUTES APPROVED AND DUES ACCEPTED!!
8:00PM	MUNICIPALITY ANIMAL CONTROL PRESENTATION
8:15PM	LOUNSBURY AND ASSOCIATES-WANTING LAND REZONED. THIS SAME PARCEL CAME BEFORE ASSEMBLY 2 YEARS AGO AND THE NEIGHBORS WON THEIR CONCERNS. THIS PARCEL IS LOCATED BEHIND THE OLD BURGER KING ON JEWEL LAKE ROAD.IT GOES BACK BEHIND THE BOWLING ALLEY.
8:30PM	NOTHING CONFIRMED - POSSIBLE REPRESENTATIVE SPEAKING ON THE SOUND BERM AT AIRPORT.
8:45PM	MR. TED MORAN WITH THE U.S. GEOPLOGICAL SURVEY PRESENTING
9:15PM	COMMITTEE REPORTS: FCC DELEGATE SAAC UPDATE STRAWBERRY ROAD CINDY STANTON APD REPORTING

A big thank you to our elected officials- Senator Ben Stevens Representative Norman Rokeberg and Representative Lesil McGuire! Our district was recipient of monies for various projects as were other districts. Monies are allocated for the renovation for Sand Lake Elementary School, the light at Strawberry Road, south Anchorage baseball fields, books for our schools, monies for the Raspberry Road to Arctic, and there is more!

Please come here them share at this meeting!! Thank you real big!! Our community benefits from all of this!

HELP!!! On June 10th your help is needed at 4 corners. It is time to plant all those beautiful flowers! Strong bodies are needed!!! The truck arrives at noon! Please consider helping! Thank you!

Well, on Sunday morning I backed out of driveway and there was this huge cell tower at the location they told us couldn't happen on. I have received a few calls regarding this tower with concern. Many of you know Anchorage is in need of regulations dealing with cell towers. Exhibit A

If you have read the paper or attended the assembly meeting last night the approval of buying land in the gravel pit for a new school was approved.

SAAC went to court to hear Judge Volland hear the arguments of plat one on May 25. Will Watson will be giving us an update.

Title 21 has been rescheduled for release June 21. Meetings are being planned for the community to hear the plans.

Many people in Sand Lake Community are concerned with the planning of the Westside Community Town Centers and the Westside District Planning and rightfully so. Many have asked where they all fit in out here especially with the huge gravel pit development. I spoke with a municipal employee and she said that title 21 is taking all their staff and that perhaps the future presentations offered to the public will answer our questions. I did share that we were interested in having someone come to council to share about the west side town centers and the west side plans. I will follow through asking them to come to future council meeting.

I received an e mail stating the fact that Mr. Coffey has no plans to build at this time on his land that Connie Yoshimura came and presented to our council last winter.

We considered not having a June meeting but this agenda is so full!!!

Many of the executive board members will be in the new neighborhoods getting people informed of the council and the agendas and other good information. We want our neighborhood connected! And we want our neighborhood to be informed on as many issues as possible.

Our web page is under construction.. We are open to your ideas and concerns of what should be on there. www.sandlakecc.org

e mail at

mail@sandlakecc.org

cell phone

223-0684

Serving you this year are:

Mike Cimino secretary
Paul Jendryk treasurer
Steve Gervel vice chair
Jeannie/Frank McQueary vice chair
Sherri Jackson president
Robert Hayes FCC delegate
Gail Heineman computer

GET INVOLVED WITH YOUR COMMUNITY!!!